
From: Dr.J.C.Helen Shaji [mailto:helenshaji@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, November 14, 2015 3:16 PM 
To: editor.jpcic@omicsonline.org 

Subject: Acceptance for Editorial Board member 

 

Dear MS.Nimmy Anna, 
I am very glad to accept your invitation for Editorial Board 
member in the Journal of Perioperative and Critical Intensive care 
Nursing. I assure you that I can provide my effective contribution 
towards the reputation and development of this journal and 
scientific community. 
Please find the attached CV, recent passport size photo, biography 
and my research interest for your kind perusal. 
Thanks 
 

--  

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr.J.C.Helen Shaji, MSc (N), MA (Psy), Ph.D. 
 

College of Applied Medical Sciences, 
 

MAJMAAH UNIVERSITY, K.S.A 

 


